
   

 

Outstanding in all areas: 

Leadership and management  

The quality of education 

Behaviour and attitudes 

Personal development   

Sixth-form provision 

 

27th March 2024 
 

Dear Headteacher 
 
I hope I find you well and looking forward to the Easter break.  I wanted to give you advance notice 
of the transition events and opportunities at Torquay Girls’ Grammar School in the Summer term 
ahead.  
 
We are pleased to inform you that we will be repeating our Free School Meal Taster days.  Any 
students who attended from your school last year and are now in Year 4 or 5 are more than 
welcome to return, as we will be offering different subjects and activities.  
 
The dates for these days are:  

• Thursday 13th June 2024 - Year 4. 

• Friday 14th June 2024 - Year 5. 
 
Straight after Easter, we will send a separate letter with sign up details that you can pass on to 
appropriate families.  
 
On Thursday 20th June 2024 we are hosting, for up to 30 Year 5 students a Geology workshop day.  
This will be led my Mr Neighbour and our student leaders.  We will be looking for girls who show a 
passion for Science and Geology who would be interested in an exciting day, exploring a cretaceous 
crime scene and our active world.  A link to sign up to this day will be distributed after Easter.  
 
Finally, we will be hosting a single transition day on Thursday 4th July 2024 for all students who will 
be joining Torquay Girls’ Grammar School, Year 7 in September 2024 and will be sending out, after 
Easter, requests for information so we can effectively plan our enhanced transition for appropriate 
students.  
 
We look forward to working with you over the coming months.  If you have any questions or would 
like to discuss the events in more detail, please do not hesitate to let me know.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 

Mrs Helen Wilkinson BA (hons) PGCE, NPQH   
Assistant Headteacher – DSL / Transition / Pupil Premium 
 

 


